
Michael Heintz
Ellsworth
LD 303
Greetings!
I am writing to appeal against repealing LD303.  As a resident of Maine, I do not 
want our state to become the training grounds for Neo-Nazi or other anti-American 
paramilitary groups.  We are a country and a state built upon diversity and caring for 
our neighbors.  These groups only exist to divide Americans and to promote their 
extreme ideologies that do not align with the beliefs of our great state.  A vote to 
repeal this law will be a vote against you in the next election as it will signify that you
align ideologically with these groups.
I strongly encourage you to keep the Law Prohibiting Unauthorized Paramilitary 
Training on the books in Maine.
Best regards,
Michael Heintz


